
ASCCC Spring 2025 Plenary and Resolutions update 

The Spring 2025 ASCCC Plenary session featured the review and voting on numerous 
resolutions across topics such as curriculum, faculty development, equity, and 
governance. The voting process went smoothly with the vast majority of resolutions passing 
without significant opposition, reflecting broad consensus on the issues raised. 

The most noteworthy aspect of the Plenary was not the content of the resolutions 
themselves, but the significant changes at the leadership level. All the new officers were 
elected, marking a substantial shift in the Academic Senate’s leadership team. President 
and Vice President ran unopposed, with all other positions having many candidates. It will 
be interesting to observe how these new leaders step into their roles and navigate the 
evolving landscape of higher education policy and faculty representation. 

In summary, while the resolutions were generally non-controversial, the changes in 
leadership are what stood out most; it is nice to see a lot of new faces running for officer 
positions and local area representation. 

A draft of my notes from the resolution voting process has been submitted; however, one 
page of notes is missing and a few resolution results are still unconfirmed. Once the 
finalized, perfected resolution packet is released (expected within the next week), I will 
forward it to all faculty for full review. 


	ASCCC Spring 2025 Plenary and Resolutions update

